
Business Liaison & Marketing Committee 

Meeting Minutes 

October 8, 2014 

 

The Business Liaison & Marketing Committee meeting was called to order at 2:00 p.m. by 

Chairperson Linda Burt. 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Linda Burt, DeAnne White, John Spencer 

 

OTHERS PRESENT:  Jo Ann Johnson 

 
Approval of Meeting Minutes 

 

John Spencer motioned to approve the August 20, 2014 Meeting Minutes as submitted.  Motion was 

seconded by DeAnne White and carried. 

 

Business Meeting 

 

Slate of Officers  

 

Linda informed members that she talked with the current officers and they have all agreed to serve 

another year.  Linda presented the slate of officers for consideration: 

 

  Cary Robbins & Linda Burt, Co-Chairs 

  Debbie Clausen, Vice Chair 

  Mary Boogemans, Secretary 

 

DeAnne White motioned to propose the following slate of officers for consideration: 

 

Cary Robbins & Linda Burt, Co-Chairs 

  Debbie Clausen, Vice Chair 

  Mary Boogemans, Secretary 

 

John Spencer seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 

 

Local Awards 

 

Jo Ann informed members that the IL Workforce Partnership (IWP) was hosting a statewide award 

recognition next spring.  She said that local nominations are due to IWP by December 4 and asked how 

the committee wanted to review the nominations to be submitted.  Members agreed that they would 

review the nominations via email prior to the submission date.  Linda reminded members that the local 

awards would be presented on March 24, 2015 following the NCI Works meeting.  DeAnne agreed to 

contact Timber Creek Golf Course, Dixon, to secure the date. 

 

Members agreed that since they would be reviewing the nominations via email there was no need to meet 

for the regularly scheduled meeting on December 3, 2014.   

 

Public Comments 

 

None 



Adjournment 

 

With there being no further business, John Spencer motioned to adjourn.  Motion was seconded 

by DeAnne White and carried.  Meeting adjourned at 2:10 p.m. 

 

 

 

        Jo Ann Johnson 


